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Project overview 

A project is underway to deliver new and upgraded facilities at Narrabeen North Public 
School. 

This project will deliver 2 new buildings which feature: 

• 15 permanent general classrooms, including 3 support classrooms and amenities 
(Block E) 

• administration areas, staff offices, covered outdoor learning area (COLA), hall, 
amenities and storage spaces (Block D). 

Progress summary 

The following activities have been finished at the school since we received approval of the 
Development Application (DA) in June 2023: 

• site establishment, which included installing temporary safety fencing and shade 
cloth, tree removal, and setting up site sheds and temporary amenities 

• demolition of Blocks J and H and the removal of 14 demountables to make space for 
the new Blocks D and E 

• demolition of the covered outdoor learning area (COLA), which will be replaced by a 
new COLA in Block D. 

 
Early works to prepare the foundation for Blocks D and E have started and are expected to 
be finished in October 2023, after which construction can begin. 
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Construction work hours 

Standard working hours will be 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on 
Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise advised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up to date about this project     

Stay up to date by visiting the project webpage 
http://edu.nsw.link/NNPS or scanning the QR code. 

 

For more information, questions, or to make a comment 
please contact us via the details below. Further updates 
will be released as the project progresses. 

Artist impression of the new Block E at Narrabeen North Public School 
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